
A very warm welcome to you all!



The term ahead





What a week in Year 1/2 looks like



Year 1/2 Home Learning

• Reading x5 a week (Recording in Diary)

• High frequency words – reading and then 
spelling

• Maths booklet 

• Bedtime Story Sack



Reading

Our aim at Brundall is to become a reading school. By that, we mean a 
school where when you walk through the door you can feel there is a buzz 
about books and reading, links with the local library, meeting with authors 
and much, much more. 

Why do we feel this is so important?  
The importance of reading for children cannot be underestimated. Reading 
for pleasure can benefit a child’s education, social and cognitive 
development, their wellbeing, and their mental health.



Our expectations and how you can support your child.

Last year we asked you to help us develop RfP and to help your child enjoy 
reading and we would like you to continue this. 

All children are at different points on their reading journeys so reading will 
not look the same for everyone. It could be sharing a book together, a 
grown up reading the story, taking it in turns to read or the child 
reading to themselves but reading a page aloud. However it happens, it 
should be happening daily and we are asking you or your child to 
write in their diaries at least 5 times a week. These will be checked weekly. 

All staff are invested in this and we cannot stress enough how important this 
is.



Bedtime story sacks



Little Wandle Phonics and Reading

• Daily Phonics Lessons
• 3 Group reading sessions
• Two kinds of books- Reading practice book 

and a sharing book
• Year 1 phonic screening check



Year 1/2 Contacts

• Class teacher
• Phase Lead

• Head of School/Office

y12@brundall.norfolk.sch.uk


